

Emergency Medicine Residents' Association

May 5, 2014

Dear ISAEM Board of Directors,

We are writing to extend our support of ISAEM and its goal of creating a global network of emergency medicine student organizations. It is wonderful to see a group so fully committed to education, advocacy, and the field of emergency medicine priorities that EMRA wholeheartedly shares.

We are enormously grateful for ISAEM's support of our endeavors and look forward to future collaborations. It will be a pleasure to watch your organization grow to become a leader in the specialty by supporting medical students all over the world.

Best wishes,

Jordan Celeste, MD

EMRA President

Board of Directors

Jordan Celeste, MD President Cameron Decker, MD Immediate Past-President / Treasurer Matt Rudy, MD President-Elect lje Akunyili, MD, MPA Speaker of the Council Anant Patel, DO Vice-Speaker of the Council Nathaniel Mann, MD Secretary/EM Resident Editor John D. Anderson, MD ACEP Representative David Diller, MD

Representative Brandon Allen, MD RRC-EM Representative Bree Alyeska, MD Informatics Coordinator Sarah Hoper, MD, JD Legislative Advisor Kene Chukwuanu. MD Membership Coordinator David Reid Medical Student

Governing Council Chair

Academic Affairs

Executive Director

Cathey B. Wise

Zach Jarou, MSIV **EMRA MSGC Chair**